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Jeremy VanMeter

From: Lora Marsch <marschlora@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 3:40 PM
To: Jeremy VanMeter
Subject: Re: Sidewalk appeal for 242 Empire Drive

Thank you so very much.

Lora Marsch
Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 11, 2022, at 3:05 PM, Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov> wrote:

Ms. Marsch,

The Chair has agreed to a continuance. A new meeting date for your appeal has not yet been set but will
likely be determined at tonight’s meeting.

Thank you,

JEREMY A. VANMETER

CLERK OF COUNCIL
Council Office
he/him/his

CITY OF GAHANNA
200 S. Hamilton Rd.
Gahanna, Ohio 43230
Office: 614-342-4091
jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov
www.gahanna.gov

From: Lora Marsch <marschlora@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 12:28 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Gahanna. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Jeremy VanMeter
Typewriter
FILE: PAB-0001-2022
RECD: 2022-08-11
J. VANMETER, CLERK, CITY OF GAHANNA
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To: Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Sidewalk appeal for 242 Empire Drive

In response to our conversation, please except this request for a continuance for the appeal for 242
Empire Dr. sidewalk maintenance project. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the person that would be
presenting my appeal is unable to attend due to an unexpected arrival of a family member at an airport
and it will conflict with 7pm meeting time.

In advance I appreciate consideration and look forward to hearing from your response. If you need to
contact me directly please contact via this email or 561-762-6436.

Kindest regards,
Lora Marsch

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Gahanna. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Jeremy VanMeter
Typewriter
FILE: PAB-0001-2022
RECD: 2022-08-11
J. VANMETER, CLERK, CITY OF GAHANNA


